
 

 

 

 

 

 

28th June 2019 
 

 
 
 

You’re Invited  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
On Thursday, 4th July, you are warmly invited to a presentation on the work that the 
children were engaged in with the Bishop Thoms Grant STEM department which has 
been part of the Polar Explorers Programme with STEM learning.  
 
The Polar Explorer programme encourages and supports schools who are keen to raise 
aspirations and attainment in science, technology, engineering and mathematics (STEM) 
and aims to inspire the next generation of scientists and engineers. 
 
 
You are invited to join us for refreshments and the presentation at 2.15pm. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs S. Stevens-Cox  Miss R. Kriechbaum     Mrs C. Kerr   
Class 11 Teacher Class 12 Teacher    Class 8 Teacher and Science coordinator  


